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Replace 234-7H Tritium Air Monitors With Upgraded Models

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The current Canberra Tritium Air Monitors (TAMs) are obsolete and no longer supported by vendor. Due to obsolescence, addition of new units
will not be possible. To ensure continued worker safety, next generation air monitors will be installed. This includes wire cage ion chambers,
Universal Tritium Transmitters (UTTs), and duct monitors in building 234-7H. The UTT was designed by SRNL R&D Engineering with inputs from
SRTE Design Authority, to be a direct replacement for the TA-102 picoammeter. The instrument measures small (femtoamp to microamp)
currents typical for ion chambers and provides a mA output to the DCS along with various alarm outputs. New duct samplers are also under
development by SRNL. The existing TAMS in 234-7H will be dismantled and removed, however these will be retained as spares for existing
installation in the Tritium process facilities.
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